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Petition details Date of 
presentation 

to Council 

Status Comment 

A 1,977 signature petition on behalf of residents 
of the City of Joondalup requesting that Council 
does not approve the sale of any portion of Lot 
971, 52 Creaney Drive, Kingsley. 
RCE00680 

25 June 2013 Outstanding Update as at August 2013 
Further investigations are required with regard to this site and it is 
anticipated that a report will be presented to Council once these 
investigations have been concluded. 

A 70 signature petition on behalf of residents of 
the City of Joondalup requesting that: 
 
1 no lights be placed over or near the Mirror 

Park skate park, Ocean Reef 
2 no parking be enforced along Ocean Reef 

Road and Venturi Road, Ocean Reef  
3 Council enforce adherence to the times of 

use of the skate park. 
RPC01900 

25 June 2013 Completed Update as at August 2013 
The installation of lighting and changing the hours of operation at 
the skate park was considered by Council at its meeting held on 25 
June 2013 (CJ093-06/13 refers). 
As the issues raised in this petition were the same as those 
addressed by the report considered by Council at its June meeting, 
it is not considered that a separate Council report on this petition 
specifically is needed. 
In line with Council’s resolution, a further report on the proposal to 
install lighting at the Mirror Park skate park will be prepared in 12 
months time.  
The lead petitioner has been advised. 

An 18 signature petition on behalf of residents of 
the City of Joondalup requesting that: 
1 no lights to be placed over or near the Mirror 

Park skate park, Ocean Reef 
2 no parking be enforced along Ocean Reef 

Road and Venturi Road, Ocean Reef  
3 Council enforce adherence to the times of 

use of the skate park 
4 Council take notice when making its decision 

of the increase in home invasions. 

RPC01901  

25 June 2013 Completed Update as at August 2013 
The installation of lighting and changing the hours of operation at 
the skate park was considered by Council at its meeting held on 25 
June 2013 (CJ093-06/13 refers). 

As the issues raised in this petition were the same as those 
addressed by the report considered by Council at its June meeting, 
it is not considered that a separate Council report on this petition 
specifically is needed. 

In line with Council’s resolution, a further report on the proposal to 
install lighting at the Mirror Park skate park will be prepared in 12 
months time.  

The lead petitioner has been advised. 


